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A RESOLUTION THANKING MR. ROBERT SWEDENBORG FOR HIS SERVICE TO THE HUDSON
COMMUNITY.

Executive Summary: This Resolution provides recognition and thanks to Rob Swedenborg for his dedicated
service as a member of the Hudson Park Board.

Purpose & Explanation

It is customary to publicly thank citizens who have volunteered their time and talents as a member of a Council
-appointed meeting body.  Rob Swedenborg was appointed by City Council on June 18, 2008, to serve a
partial term on the Park Board, and he was re-appointed to serve two additional full terms.  He also served as
Chair of the Park Board during the years 2009 through 2012.

Timing Considerations

Ron Swedenborg’s last term on the Park Board expired on July 5, 2017.

Fiscal Impact

  Currently Budgeted
  Supplemental Appropriation Required

X   Appropriation Not Required.

Suggested Action
Staff recommends adoption of this Resolution.

Submitted by,

Jane Howington, City Manager

Frank Comeriato, Assistant City Manager - Operations
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Trent Wash, Assistant Public Works Director

John Spivak, Assistant Public Works Superintendent
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